
 
 
 
Dear Shoppers, 
 
(Sunday - June 28, 2020) ​As a community-supported business, the BLCK Market has 
been anxiously waiting to provide you with quality goods from our local vendors. The 
BLCK Market staff and management have familiarized themselves with the CDC 
recommendations along with state and local government guidelines for gatherings in the 
Houston area.  
 
The BLCK Market is pleased to inform you that we will remain open on July 11, 2020 
from 1:00pm to 5:00pm. The Buffalo Soldiers National Museum has added the 
necessary items in their facility to ensure a safe environment. Please help us cultivate a 
safe shopping experience by reading our guidelines below:  
 
1. The Buffalo Soldiers National Museum will be providing 8 sanitation stations 
throughout the museum and outdoors for vendors and customers.  
2. All vendors will be wearing ​MASK. 
3. Both vendors and customers must keep 6 feet physical distance.  
4. All customers must wear a mask during their shopping experience.  
5. Entry into the market will not be allowed without a mask.  
6. General admission can only be purchased online. ​CASH PAYMENTS WILL NOT BE 
ACCEPTED.  
 
We will continue to follow the CDC recommendations and the guidelines of our local 
and state government.  
 
Shop BLCK. 


